
Board of Ethics 

Town of Ridgefield 

APPROVED 

Minutes of September 9, 2020 meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:09pm by Chairman Van de Weghe. The meeting was held 

electronically via the Zoom software application.  

Present: 

           -Bart Van de Weghe, Chairman 

           -John Zembron, Secretary 

           -Greg McLaughlin 

           -Michele Pallai 

          - Geoff Harrington 

           -James Carroll (alternate) 

 

Minutes of the Board’s January 8, 2020 meeting having been circulated previously among the members 

of the Board were moved for acceptance as drafted, seconded and unanimously approved.  

The topic of scheduling the Board’s 2021 regular meetings was introduced. Following a discussion, it was 

agreed unanimously to hold meetings at 7:00pm on January 13, 2021 and September 8, 2021 at a 

location/in a manner to be determined.  

The Chairmen reminded those Board members whose terms expire on December 31, 2020 to contact 

the First Selectman in a timely fashion if they have a desire to continue to serve on the Board beyond 

their present term.   

With no additional matters raised, the meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Zembron, Secretary 

 

 


